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World War Year 4 trip 

On Monday Year 4 went to the Soapbox theatre at Devonport Park. We went 

there as part of our new topic; Plymouth at War. We all dressed up as evacuees 

and took the train to Cornwall. Well, the bus to Devonport Park.  

When we got there we watched a film from the Plymouth bombing, learned 

about rationing and evacuation and visited a real shelter. Finally we created our 

war theme poems and performed them to each other. 

We had a blast of a time and now we are looking forward to learning more about 

the war and the devastation of our city!  

Year 4 

Mufti Day and Muffin Sale for Children in Need 

 

We are having a mufti day on Friday the 16th November for 

Children in Need. The children are welcome to come into 

school in mufti for a donation of 50p. With the support of Ca-

terEd we will also be selling muffins on the day for 20p at 

break time with any remainder muffins being sold after school. 



Important Dates 
 

22/10-26/10 HALF TERM 

14/11/18 Flu Immunisations YR-Y5 

16/11/18 Mufti Day & Muffin sale 

22/11/18 School Book Fair 

05/12/18 KS1 Christmas Movie Night 

07/12/18 PTFA Disco 

12/12/18 KS2 Christmas Movie Night 

13/12/18 Christmas Fair 

21/12/18 Last day of term 

07/01/19 Children return from  

                   Christmas break 

01/02/19 PTFA Disco 

18/02-22/02 HALF TERM 

22/03/19 PTFA Disco 

17/05/19 PTFA Disco 

11/07/19 Summer Fair 

Attendance for w/c 5/11/18 

The expected average percentage       

attendance for a child is 96%. Please see 

below the current class attendance data. 

 Octopus 91.50% 

 Stingray 94.29% 

 Turtle  95.71% 

 Narwhal 97.04% 

 Dolphin 96.67% 

 Shark 94.35% 

 Orca   87.20% 

 Lobster 95.20% 

 Shrimp  95.00% 

 Seadragon 97.92% 

 Jellyfish 95.00% 

 Coral  98.18% 

FSA update 

 
Hello All, 

 

I would just like to remind everyone who has signed up for the First 

Aid course, that this starts on the 16th November at 9am in the   

dinner hall. 

Looking forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Katy Dow - Family Support Advisor - 365250 

***Reminder*** 

Please be reminded that the school will 

provide all of the necessary stationery that 

your child requires whilst in school      

therefore all pencil cases will be sent 

***Reminder*** 

Mobile phones should ONLY be brought 

into school by children in Y5 or Y6 and 

handed in to their class teacher on     

arrival. They should also be switched off. 

All other phones should stay at home. 

Attention Year 5 and 6 parents 

If you would like your child to walk home 

alone please complete the Walking Home 

agreement if you haven’t already done so. 

Copies can be found in the leaflet rack just 

inside the school by the FSA notice board 

or at the office. Thank you. 


